
TOWN OF LEICESTER 

WORK MEETING 

TUESDAY, APRIL 9, 2019 

6:00 P.M. 

The work meeting of the Leicester Town Board was held on Tuesday, April 9, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. at the 

Leicester Town Hall. 

Present:  Dave Fanaro, Town Supervisor; Karen Roffe, Jerry Hull, Council Members; Russ Page, 

Highway Superintendent; Amy Neumann, Town Clerk. 

Excused:  Joni Santucci, Matt Durbin, Council Members 

Solar Committee:  3 weeks in between last solar meeting.  The next Solar meeting is scheduled for April 

15, 2019 at 6:00 p.m. They are to review Solar Laws from neighboring municipalities and use a working 

copy that Solar Committee Chair, Renee Fanaro created. 

Ag Committee:  Discussion on whom should be on the Ag Committee.  Jerry Hull, Jon Barratt, Terry 

Grant, Jay Swede, Judy and Norm Patrick, Bob Wilcox, Sam Swearingen.  Supervisor Fanaro will reach 

out to the individuals. 

There was discussion regarding the driveway on High Street. 

Planning Board Interest:  5 Members with staggered terms (5yrs, 4yrs, 3yrs, 2yrs, 1yr) and 2 

Alternatives with 1 yr. terms. 

Code Update from Board Members:  Status of review.  Supervisor Fanaro asked Amy Neumann to 

send email to Board members for the status. 

Web Site Update:  Livingston County Clean up Event is posted.  Would also like to get the summer 

concert series on the website as soon as possible.   

Russ Page updated the Board on the work orders from the Village.  Route 36 Water Main replacement 

was on hold at this moment waiting on permits. 

Supervisor Fanaro discussed Beards Creek Stabilization, just waiting for the area to dry up a little more 

before starting.  Route 36 water Expansion still moving forward.  Cemetery Bid, Dave asked Karen Roffe 

if she was comfortable with the Board making the decision on cemetery bid for tree removal while she 

will be absent that meeting.  Karen Roffe reply was yes.  

Karen Roffe had received information on intern program from the SUNY Geneseo College.  She applied 

for an intern to help with Historian work.  However we did not get approved for the First round.   

Adjourned:  7:40 pm. 

 

Respectfully Submitted by: 

Amy Neumann, Town Clerk 


